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(Plaats, datum)

Dear Ministry of Interior,

I am writing to express my deep concern about the recent attack against Dora Roblero, director of the Fray Bartolomé de Las Casas Human Rights Center (CDH Frayba). On 22 July, her home was raided by unknown individuals. She immediately activated emergency measures through the Protection Mechanism for Human Rights Defenders. However, their response was slow and ineffective. This is not an isolated attack. The CDH Frayba has reported more than 51 incidents, including harassment, intimidation, and surveillance against its members over the past 11 months. 
I urge the Mechanism for the Protection of Human Rights Defenders to implement all necessary measures to guarantee the safety of the members of CDH Frayba, in full compliance with the precautionary measures issued by the Inter-American Commission on Human Rights in 2010. In addition, I urge you to investigate these attacks and to bring those responsible to justice.

Thank you for your attention to this urgent matter.

Yours sincerely, 

(Naam, adres)
